Letter: Asking S. Tahoe for
help with snow removal

To the community,

This letter is addressed to whoever is responsible for snow
removal along the bike path on Al Tahoe Boulevard. Could the
residents of Pioneer Village get the snow cleared at one of
the two marked crosswalks that lead from the bike path to our
area?

The crosswalks are marked by signs and road paint. If you (the
operator) could spend a couple of minutes to clear us some
access, we would really appreciate it. Myself and a lot of my
neighbors (yes we have neighbors) use the path during the
winter to get out and walk with our kids, dogs and each other.

Thanks.

John Spinola, South Lake Tahoe
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